
 
 
 

King’s High School            Te Kura Tuarua o Kīngi 
Daily Notices         Panui o Te rā 
Friday 7th June 2024                                                                                                     Paraire 7th Hune 2024 
 

All/Te Katoa 
 
TIMETABLE DAY – Whā 
 
DRAMA SHAKESPEARE GROUP - Please make sure you turn up to Theatresports TODAY for a 
minimum of 15 minutes, to complete a survey about your Wellington experience. 
 
THEATRESPORTS - All are welcome, TODAY 3-4 in the Drama room. See Mr McKenzie or Miss 
Welvaert for more info, or just show up. 
 
MUSIC INSTRUMENT LESSONS – TODAY is Drums. MONDAY will be Flute, Cello and Piano. 
Timetables are on the Music Room windows. 
 
LGBTQ+ GROUP - The LGBTQ+ group meets each Monday at lunchtime in the library office. All 
welcome. For more information see Mrs Vercoe library@kingshigh.school.nz or Mr Korth 
kh@kingshigh.school.nz 
 
CHALLENGE WANAKA - For anyone interested in entering this year’s Challenge Wanaka event 
early bird registrations for the Challenge Wanaka Multi event on Saturday 19th October are 
open! There is a secondary school category at this event, with opportunities to participate as an 
individual or team, in a triathlon or duathlon. Early bird registrations close on Saturday 15th of 
June. Please refer to the Challenge Wanaka website - www.challenge-wanaka.com for further 
details. 
 
OCTACAN 2024 - Our annual Can Collection for Octacan has now started and will run until 
Wednesday 19th June. During this time, please bring in some canned food to donate to those in 
need. All cans will be contributed toward the Octacan event run by Presbyterian Support Otago. 
This year, each House will attain House Points based on the number of contributed cans as 
follows: 200 or more - 3 Points, 350 or more - 5 Points, 500 or more - 10 Points. 
 
BREAKFAST CLUB – Free breakfast:  Bread, Weetbix and milk. This will be in the PAC Foyer, 
Monday – Friday, from 11-11.15am. 
 

Senior/Tuakana  
 
ALL YEAR 13 STUDENTS - Could you please take the time to complete this quick survey on fibre 
for the Year 13 Food and Nutrition class. Also keep an eye out as they will be making some food 
for you this term. https://forms.gle/RCex5vPbXi7q7X8e6 
 
VICTORIA UNIVERSITY SCHOLARSHIPS - Applications for scholarships at Victoria University are 
now open. Head to their website for details. If you have questions, please see Mrs Campbell or 
Mr White. 
 
YEAR 13 MID-WINTER SWIM - If you are keen to join the Year 13 Mid-Winter Swim on Friday June 
21st during Period 5, you must sign up using the Google Form that is posted to the Year 13 Google 
Classroom. You must sign TODAY. Please do this now if your Group Teacher is happy for you to 
do so. 
 
ID CARDS – Seniors can order and pay for their ID Card at the student office ($13). 
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